
Franklin County DUI Task Force  
Media Release  

 
 
 

For Immediate Release: May 2, 2018 
Contact: Sergeant Jay Eden, Coordinator (614) 525-6113 

 
 
 

A sobriety checkpoint is planned for southeastern Franklin County 
 
 
The Franklin County DUI Task Force announced today that Task Force members would 
be operating a sobriety checkpoint in the southeastern part of Franklin County on 
Friday, May 4, 2018.  
 
The Franklin County DUI Task Force wants to impress upon those who will be 
consuming alcohol this weekend, to plan for a designated driver and to make sure your 
friends don’t drive drunk.  
 
The exact location of the checkpoints will be announced on Friday, May 4, 2018. 
 
Additional information will follow.  If you have questions, please contact: Sergeant Jay 
Eden, Coordinator of the Franklin County DUI Task Force at (614) 525-6113 weekdays 
between 8 am and 4 pm. 
 
 
 
 

 
 


